MacNeil, Jami

From: MacNeil, Jami

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 4:15 PM

To: Steven Cheff

Subject: RE: Spinney NRPA application

Mr. Cheff,

Thank you for the additional comments, these will be entered into the record and considered during the review.

Best,

-Jami MacNeil

Environmental Specialist III
Bureau of Land Resources
Maine Department of Environmental Protection
(207) 446-4894 | jami.macneil@maine.gov

From: Steven Cheff <chezcheff@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 7:13 AM
To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>

Subject: Spinney NRPA application

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Jami,

Here are my final thoughts on the proposed Spinney Sheepscot development.

I hope they help you to make the correct decision about and help you understand why this proposal will have an adverse affect on the Sheepscot River and on those who live here.

I have enclosed these as both a docx and a PDF

Thank you for your time,

Steven Cheff